
From: Bedsole, Coretta D <cbedsole@aarp.org> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/27/2014 9:22:57 AM 
Subject: RE: SC Access Questions

Tony,
Just checking to see if you and your staff have had an opportunity to take a look at these questions. 
Thanks,
Coretta

Coretta Bedsole | AARP South Carolina | Associate State Director 
Advocacy
1201 Main Street | Suite 1720 | Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803-765-7383 | Cell: 803-403-5313

Real Possibilities in

South Carolina
From: Bedsole, Coretta D
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 9:47 AM
To: Tony Kester
Subject: SC Access Questions

Tony,

Thanks for talking with me this morning about the additional questions regarding SC Access. I am so excited about 
the possibility of making changes to better improve access to services and information for SC seniors. Here are the 
questions.

What server hosts SC Access? Is it on state sponsored server or does the program run on a Vision Link 
server?
What type of contract does the Office on Aging have with Vision Link? How long is the contract? Is there a 
cancellation clause? And are there any penalties for cancellation?
How much is the Office on Aging currently paying for its license fee?

Look forward to hearing from you. Happy Friday.

Coretta

Coretta Bedsole | AARP South Carolina | Associate State Director 
Advocacy
1201 Main Street | Suite 1720 | Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803-765-7383 | Cell: 803-403-5313

Real Possibilities in

South Carolina
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